

## United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

<u>AGENDA</u>	ACTION ITEM
Donations	
ED BY: Roberto J. Santos  D FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL RO	of Superintendent
IGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
NDATION: It is recommended that the Board of be attached to minutes.	f Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s
ng are donations that are over \$1,000	
M.E. Malakoff received a donation of \$1,00 lakoff Elementary.	00 from Mr. Paulino Canche, parent from
 	Donations  D BY: Roberto J. Santos  D FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BO  GNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  DATION: It is recommended that the Board of the beattached to minutes.

- 3. United South High School Football Team received a donation of \$1,600 from the Football Booster Club.
- 4. United South High School FFA Club received a donation of \$3,310 from Horseshoe Posse.
- 5. United South Middle School received a donation of \$5,000 from USMS 7<sup>th</sup> Grade Athletic Parents.

#### The following are donations under \$1000

- 1. United South High School Principal's Account received a donation of \$36.14 from Target.
- 2. United South High School ROTC Group received a donation of \$50.00 from Irma Villarreal.
- 3. United South High School FFA Club received a donation of \$100 from the Gregory's Interlock of South Texas, Inc.
- 4. United South High School FFA Club received a donation of \$100 from the LULAC Council #12.

Grand Total: \$12,696.09

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

**BUDGETARY INFORMATION:** No Budget Impact

**BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:** This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources



Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

#### Memorandum

Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Anna R. Martinez, Principal

Subject: Donation

Date:

March 17, 2015

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received a donation of 1,000 visors for "Dr. Seuss Day" to give to our students and staff. Mr. Paulino Canche, parent from Malakoff Elementary, made the donation at an estimated cost of \$1,000.

We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of this donor.

XC: Cindy Rodriguez, Executive Director for Elementary Education



# Las Novedades, Inc.

# (956)723-1425 P.O.BOX 1331 1102 HIDALGO ST. LAREDO, TX 78049 E-mail: eugenio@lasnovedadesinc.com

October 29, 2014

To whom it may concern:

This is to certify that we Las Novedades, Inc. dba Los Angeles Wholesale donated to Goodwill Industries;

2 cartons with 100 pcs. each= 200 pcs. of Thing 2 red Youth Visors SKU 1185572-2.

11 cartons with 100 pcs. each= 1,100 pcs. of Thing 2 adult Visors, SKU 1185568-3.

Las Novedades, Inc.

Paulino E. Canche

Goodwill Industries

Authorized Representative



Roberto Santos Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Armando Salazar, Principal

Date: February 13, 2015

RE: Donation

Lyndon B. Johnson High School accepted a donation of 5 laptops donated by Mr. and Mrs. Jose Ramos. The regular price of each laptop (according to Office Max) is \$299.99. Jose and Diamantina Ramos want the recipients to have are good academic students who desire to go college and have limited financial resources.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 18, 2015

The United South High School Principal's Account has received the following donation:

Target.....\$ 36.14

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Principal's Account is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

March 17, 2015

The United South High School ROTC Group has received the following donation:

Irma Villarreal.....\$ 50.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School ROTC Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent,

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principa

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 4, 2015

The United South High School Football Team has received the following donation:

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Football Team is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

Adriana P. Ramirez, Princip

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 18, 2015

The United South High School FFA Club has received the following donations:

We respectfully request that these items be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School FFA Club is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organizations for the generous donations.





Roberto Santos Superintendent

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Roylin B. Wilson, Principal

Subject:

**DONATION** 

Date:

March 4, 2015

United South Middle School has received the following donation:

\$ 5,000.00 from USMS 7th Grade Athletic Parents

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the approval by the board. United South Middle School greatly appreciates the donation. The donation will be used for the Athletic Program to buy equipment to improve game performance and meals before game time.



Dear United South Middle School Administration,

We, USMS 14-15 7<sup>th</sup> Grade Athletic Parents would like to donate \$5,000 to the USMS Athletic Program. It has come to our attention that the football team needs a football sled to improve game performance during football season. We would like to contribute towards such equipment. In addition, parents would like to use the remainder of funds to provide meals towards the athletes before game time.

We hope that the following funds can help kick start the 2015-2016 Season.

Sincerely,

**Toby Cisneros**